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A LOOK AHEAD 

Sept. 7 Mira Vista CC 

Oct. 10, 11, 12 
Superintendent. Institute 
Mountain Springs Sonora 

Nov.9 Claremont GCC 

Nov. 29, 30 
GCSAA-CSANC 
Seminar-Pleasanton 

Dec. 7 
Larry Lloyd 
Memorial Tournament 

Editor's note: My sincere apology to Mike 
Garvale for tne error on his article in July's 
newsletter. Listed below is how the article 
should have appeared. 

«e host superintendent for July was Mike 
/ale, CGCS. Mike began his career in 

Michigan while in College by working 
summers at Plum Hollow Country Club. 
After graduating from the University of 
Detroit with a Degree in Chemistry, he 

NAUMANN'S NORCAL 
NEWS 

Dick McAllister has left Rancho Solano GC 
in Fairfield to become the supt. at Chardonnay 
GC in Napa...Tim McCoy left Tayman Park 
GC in Healdsburg to become the supt. at 
Rancho Solano GC and regional supt for 
C.C.A. Silband overseeing Tayman Park GC, 
Eureka Muni GC and Rancho Solano...Frank 
Wicker has left Chardonnay GC to become the 
Supt. at Vineyard Knolls GC in Napa. 
Vineyard Knolls recently went bankrupt and 
was bought out by a single person ( a movie 
producer from Hollywood) and the golf course 
is being transferred to his private golf 
estate...Dana Waldor is leaving Meadowood 
Golf Resort to become the North Bay Rep for 
H.V. Carter Co. replacing Warren Hardy who 
is now going to work in the main office. 

attended the University of Detroit Graduate 
School majoring in Biochemistry. It was 
during this time he accepted his first assistants 
job. In 1975 he attended Michigan State 
University where he acquired his degree in 
Agronomy., He was recruited by Jim 
Timmerman out of Michigan State as his 
assistant, where he spent two years. He then 
went on to become the superintendent at three 
different courses in Northern Michigan before 
moving to California. He has been at Palo 
Alto Hills Country Club for six years and is 
presendy serving as the Vice President of 
GCSANC. 

THANKS MIKE 
Many thanks to Mike Garvale, CGCS, and 

the staff at Palo Alto Hills Country Club for 
hosting the Annual Superintendent/Pro 
Tournament. The accommodations were great 
and the filet mignon delectable. 

MEMBERSHIP FOR 
AUGUST 

Subject to 30 Day Wait 

Associate Class 

Nathan DeJung, Fairgrounds GC, Santa Rosa 

Charles Watson, Ukiah Municipal GC, Ukiah 

Affiliate Class 

Mike McPherson, Automatic Rain, Menlo 
Park 

Marvin Mirviss, El Camino Crop Care, 
Morgan Hill 

Bob Pearson, Automatic Rain, Menlo Park 

Associate Class-30 Day Wait up 

Daniel Kolosi, Moraga CC, Moraga 

Pending Upgrade bv Testing-Class A 

Charles Watson, Ukiah Municipal GC, Ukiah 

Passed Test to Upgrade-Class B 

Wayne Lindelof, Lone Tree GC, Antioch 


